
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/18/2021 8:42:16 PM

First name: ROSEANNE

Last name: Sobkow

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: These Heber Band of Horses have been in this area for many years without being rounded up.  As a

result the herd could be one of the healthiest herds! They display strong social bonds and functionally healthy

behaviors as a result of being left alone.

These horses know how to limit their growth and survive when their elders remain in charge.

The Heber herd must be preserved and protected!

The Forestry Service must not remove any of these animals to be excess. It is not the Heber Herd that is

damaging the habitat of the area. Perhaps they should instead look to the cattle allowed though out the forest

that are the culprits and should be removed.

The Heber horses should not be removed!!!!!!!!  Leave them alone.  They are part of our National Heritage.  


